Ministry of the Environment, Conservation and Parks
Ferguson Block, 11th Floor

77 Wellesley St. West, Toronto, ON M7A 2T5

Dear Mr. Phillips,

Canada’s reputation as a good neighbour and world
citizen has recently taken quite the hit! 103 containers

'j,.; . o of Canadian trash, shipped by an Ontario firm, to the
Philippines are unwelcome there. Why would anyone imagine that Filipinos would want to host
“odorous” and “contaminated waste” shipped there by Chronic Plastics of Whitby?

Similarly, why would anyone in Southwestern Ontario want to host mixed waste — residential, industrial,
commercial, institutional trash— knowing that it may contain toxic elements like CFL bulbs laden with
mercury, batteries with corrosives, or other household hazardous waste? Yet, Walker Industries
proposes to do just that -ship 17.4 millions of tonnes of waste into Oxford County! No!

Walker is estimating that they will haul 170 or more trucks of waste into rural Ontario on a daily basis.
That means that the international crisis from 2013 and 2014 around 103 loads will be repeated every
single day if Walker is allowed to have their way.

Instead, you could show the way to a better, a Made-in-Ontario Environmental Plan, where garbage
would not ruin the countryside. | invite you to say “No” to Walker before the disaster begins. Stop the
dump, now, thanks, before it begins.

Sincerely,
Name:

Address:



